
Prayer Requests : 

The National Ministers Conference is

taking place May 16th-18 . Pray for

strength & guidance over each

minister attending. 

th

The MGC (Missionary Gateway

Center) begins the end of May.

Continue to pray for the two of us as

well as the other students, that we

would step out boldly and be used in

the Spirit.

Continue to pray over the people of

the Dominican, that hearts and minds

would be open to receiving the Gospel.
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Revival is here

Greetings from the Dominican
Republic!

Two months have come and gone
so fast. Every day is a privilege

getting to see God work here! We
are so thankful for the many

opportunities to minister and 
work in this country.

¡Bendiciones!
Samuel & McKenna Haslett



How do they do that??

April 6  th

Samuel spoke his first fiery five completely in Spanish! 

April 9th

A work group came, and Samuel helped them put a roof on a church! It turned

out to be a hard three day project.

April 13th

We visited a church out in Jima Arriba! We had a wonderful service where

McKenna got to testify, and the pastor’s family cooked us a delicious

Dominican meal! 

April 15th

After a slight delay, the Santiago Agora Mall finally opened here! 

April 20th

We spent a wonderful Easter Sunday at the La Vega church! McKenna testified,

and church members reenacted the resurrection of Christ! 

April 24th

We led our first Wednesday night Bible study.

Building a  roof
on a church!

April 28th

We visited our first beach here in Puerto

Plata! 

April 30  th

We helped prepare the Schreckhise

home for their  return from

deputation.

April 27th

Bro. Hogsten from Texas Bible College visited

and spoke at a weekend revival where the spirit

of the Lord fell so powerfully!

Samuel
speaking his

first message
in spanish


